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Update on Class Teacher Arrangements 
26th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about some temporary changes to 
your child’s class teaching arrangements in Stonechats at Jennett's Park C of E Primary School. Ms 
Claridge is currently off sick. We wish her a swift recovery and will keep you updated on her 
return. 
 
Staffing Update 

• Ms Grindley will be covering the class on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday. 
• Mrs Dhillon will continue to teach as usual on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. 

 
Please note that there will be a handover on Wednesdays to ensure a smooth transition between 
staff. 
 
Additional Parents' Evening Slots 
To support you during this period of change, Mrs Dhillon will be kindly helping to run extra 
parents' evening slots. The dates and times for these additional appointments will be shared when 
the rest of the school’s schedule is announced. 
 
Support and Communication 
If you have any concerns or questions about your child’s learning or classroom experience, please 
follow these steps: 

1. Contact the Class Teacher First 
o Arrange a meeting with Mrs Dhillon. 

2. Further Discussion 
o If you feel your concerns haven’t been fully addressed, please make an appointment to 

speak with Miss Szadowski (Phase Leader). 
 

We are committed to ensuring your child continues to receive high-quality teaching and support 
during this time. 
 
How to Book a Meeting 
You can book a meeting by: 

• Calling the school office: 01344 301269 
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• Emailing: secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 
 

Next Steps 
• Look out for further communications regarding parents’ evening booking details. 
• Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you need clarification or further support. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Liz Savage 

Headteacher of Jennett’s Park CE Primary 
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